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                                         9/26/23 
Kramer Beverage Personnel,  
 
The lease at our depot location in Bordentown expires at the end of this year.  The company has 
made the decision not to renew our lease and we will exit that facility by the end of December. 
 
Having our entire operation under one roof will simplify our business operations and continue to 
build a cohesive culture of success. We have already met with all employees who report to and 
utilize that facility. It is important to know that all those employees will continue to work for 
Kramer Beverage out of the Hammonton location starting in mid-December and for the foreseeable 
future. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Brendan Dalton 
Vice President and General Manager 
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